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Another bad idea that will result in the Oregon taxpayers having to foot the bill.  

PERS is already in tens of millions of dollars in debt with no solutions in place to fix it.  

The state says it is great financial shape, but these democrats continue to find ways 

to try and take our money.  This must stop now! 


